Minutes of the Selectmen's Meeting December 22, 1975

All three Selectmen were present

Mr and Mrs. Herbert Nilson met with the Selectmen to explain there progress in designating the area on 31 from their house upover Meeting house Hill as a Historical Area. They presented an explaination of what a Historical area means, and sought the approval of the Selectmen. Robert Morpill, Chairman went on record by stating that; he feel as a Selectman he would not sponsor an Antrim Historical Area unless all land owners involved were in accord.

Bob Morrill and Eric Tenney will be away next week so Ed Clarke will be the only Selectman at next weeks meeting.